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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our Farming topic, Reception will be going on an exciting class trip to Ash End Farm on 
Wednesday 13th March 2024. During our trip, we will be taken on a tour of the farm with an experienced 
tour guide, where we will see all of the newly-born animals on the farm. The children will also have an 
opportunity to feed some of these animals and hold some chicks! We will also have some free time to play 
on the outdoor playground, as well as spending some more time with the animals. 

In order for the trip to take place, we are asking for a contribution of £22.40  per child, which includes the 

cost of the coach hire and entrance to the farm. Payment is to be made via Schoolmoney, which will be 
available on your app  from Wednesday 21st February and payable by Friday 8th March.   

Children will need to arrive at school for 8.40am as normal on the morning of the trip and the coach will  
depart from school at 9.15am. We will be back at school before the end of the school day and collection will 
be from the playground as normal at 3pm. Please ensure all children are in full school uniform, along with a 
packed lunch and a drink. Children will also be required to bring a coat and sensible footwear, as we will be 
spending a lot of time outside.  

If you have any questions or queries contact the school office. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Pucci  

Ash Class Teacher  
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